Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group

Business Meeting — February 4, 2012

The meeting came to order by Director Terry Sue at 10:05 am in the Trev Deeley Motorcycles
Conference Room.

There was one new member present at today's meeting and a few members rode today.
NEWS from Trev Deeley Motorcycles (Chapter Sponsor):
Terry spoke on behalf of the store.

e Mar 8 - Trev Deeley Motorcycles will be hosting the “Motorcycle Boot Camp for Men”
at 6pm. This is designed for men under 35 who do not currently have a motorcycle
license, so that they learn more about motorcycling and Harley Davidson. More
information can be obtained from www.TrevDeeley.com.

e March 18 — Vancouver Swap Meet at the PNE.

March 22 — Trev Deeley Motorcycles will be hosting a “Ladies Garage Party” at 6pm.
This is designed for women who do not currently have a motorcycle license or
motorcycle, but are interested in learning more about motorcycling and the Harley
Davidson motorcycles. More information can be obtained from www.TrevDeeley.com.

e The Service department has some great winter specials. They are offering a $95.00
Labour Rate for the months of January, February, March for all Vancouver H.O.G.
Chapter Members. Please go see the folks in the Service area.

e The Parts Department is offering 12% off Heated Grips and LED Lighting to all
Vancouver H.O.G. Chapter Members for the months of January, February, and March.

e The Clothing Department is offering 12 % off Rain Gear to all Vancouver H.O.G.
Chapter Members for the months of January, February, and March.

e April 15— Demo Ride Day at Trev Deeley Motorcycles. More information regarding this
event can be obtained at www.trevdeeley.com.

OLD BUSINESS:

Jan 14 — H.O.G. Renewal Party — 11 AM to 2 PM — Trev Deeley Motorcycles. 81 New and
current members came to renew their membership for 2012. Refreshments were provided. Asin
the past, the officers selected “At Random” three (3) members who received their membership
“FREE” for 2012. We currently have 108 total members in the Chapter.

Jan 19 — 22 — Vancouver Motorcycle Show for 2012 was held at the Tradex centre in
Abbotsford. The H.O.G. Chapter did not have a booth this year, but Gerry Rooyakers had the
Burn Camp booth put on by the BC Professional Firefighter’s Association and Ride to Live will
have a booth as well to support the Prostate Cancer ride on May 27, 2012. A few of our chapter
members stopped by to assist Gerry in promoting this event. Some of BC’s Professional
Firefighter’s from Abbotsford came out to support the Burn Camp as well.
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